
 

 

Springside-Chestnut Hill Academy District Event 
Cancelled 

March 9, 2020 
FIRST​ Mid-Atlantic has been notified that the Springside-Chestnut Hill District Event has been 
cancelled due to concerns for the health and welfare of student and other participants. 
 
Springside-Chestnut Hill Academy has been and continues to be a strong supporter of ​FIRST 
programs and ​FIRST​ Mid-Atlantic events. We look forward to their return as a District Event site 
next season. 
 
For any questions, please contact ​FIRST​ Mid-Atlantic Program Director, Joe Troy at 
jtroy@midatlanticrobotics.org 
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